
4. CHAPTER STREET – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL

The Board considered a report from the Area Engineer regarding the proposed
distribution of a publicity plan for the renewal of kerb and channel (with speed
humps) in Chapter Street.

Several aspects of the proposed plan were queried and these points are reflected in
the decision which follows.

The Board decided to recommend to the City Services Committee that the
publicity plan incorporating the proposed speed humps be circulated for public
comment subject to the following changes:

-the addition of a tree symbol to the key; and
-the removal of the proposed angle parking by Papanui Road.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


